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A Note From Our Executive
Director

Greetings, and thank you for taking the time to
read our newsletter.
 
During the months of May and June, we
celebrate Parents and Caregivers. Mother’s
Day and Father’s Day are the two most
celebrated family days in the United States. It
is a true honor to work for an organization that
provides direct services and is committed to
supporting our community’s parents who have
a baby on the way or a child under the age of
three.
 
Parenting is a journey filled with joys and challenges. Even in the best of
circumstances, it can be difficult. When coupled with other stressful life
events, it becomes even more challenging. During these times, support from
others is not just helpful but crucial. Unfortunately, many parents face
obstacles caused by stress, language barriers, geographic and social
isolation, poverty, and their own adverse childhood experiences that leave
them without a positive parenting model, which can impact their ability to fully

https://www.facebook.com/HealthyStartOkaloosaWalton
https://www.instagram.com/healthystartokawalton
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=fahsc&nav=74672846-eecb-40ac-80d5-9a546b418564


support their baby’s development during these critical years. Home visiting
has been demonstrated to be an effective method of supporting families.
 
We honor our community’s parents this month by hosting a celebratory event
entitled The World's Greatest Baby Shower on Tuesday, May 21st @ 5:30 at
the Emerald Coast Convention Center. We want to take this opportunity to
express our heartfelt gratitude to all the Mothers, Dads, Grandparents, and
Parent figures for all the sacrifices you selflessly make to support your
families. Your dedication and love are truly inspiring.
 
Blessings,
Ardelle Bush, Executive Director

Parent's Creed

If a child lives with criticism, they will learn to condemn.
If a child lives with hostility, they will learn to fight.
If a child lives with ridicule and shame, they will learn to feel guilty.
If a child lives with tolerance, they will learn to be patient.
If a child lives with encouragement, they will learn confidence.
If a child lives with praise, they will learn to appreciate.
If a child lives with fairness, they will learn justice.
If a child lives with security, they will have faith.
If a child lives with approval, they will learn to like themselves.
If a child lives with acceptance and friendship, they will find love in the
world.

From our families' to yours, we want to wish you joyful
celebrations during the months of May and June as we honor

Mothers, Fathers, Grandparents, Parent Figures and Caregivers
for their devoted contributions to children's lives.





Office Move & Ribbon Cutting



Staff Updates ​





New Baby Brain Develop Initiative







 



Access Meeting
Invites

https://healthystartokawalton.org/coalition-initiatives-projects-and-events/access-meetings/


It is time again for the World’s Greatest Baby Shower! This annual event will be
held on Tuesday, May 21st at the Destin-Fort Walton Beach Convention Center,
from 5:30pm-8:30pm. This event is a memorable occasion especially designed
for new parents, expectant parents, and their family members! Healthy Start
looks forward to hosting this exciting affair that will welcome approximately
1,300 participants. The 50+ informative exhibits, numerous prizes, guest Swag-
Bags, and refreshments all add to this lively and fun-filled celebration! Our goal
with the World’s Greatest Baby Shower is to bring resources to new parents
that will help them and their baby succeed, while also showering them with
support and congratulations!

​Our Top Sponsors















Are you looking for Family Resources?

Click the button below for our Family Resource Directory.

If you would like a physical copy or are interested in being added to our
next copy, please reach out to abigail@hsow.org.



Resource Directory

Healthy Start Coalition of Okaloosa & Walton Counties | 850-833-9284
abigail@hsow.org | http://healthystartokawalton.org/

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram!

Healthy Start is a free program that provides education and care
coordination to pregnant women and families with children under the age of

three. 

Healthy Start Coalition of Okaloosa and Walton Counties | 102 Beal Pkwy SW Suite B | Fort Walton,
FL 32548 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://healthystartokawalton.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/2019-2022-Family-Resource-Directory-Okaloosa-and-Walton-Counties-Updated-11.4.20.pdf
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
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